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Government of India VA
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare N

New Delhi, January 4, 1996.

To RECE%V ED GN

\’ée Administrator,

Arvind Eye Hospital and 12 51996
Postgraduate Institute of Opthalmology, _ -
1, Anna Nagar, ARA\V LRY E.YE
D’Iadural-625020. . HOS-\}“; t\L-

Sub: Request to increase of seats in M.S. Opthalmology and Diploma in
Opthalmology at Arvind Eye Hospital & :fostgraduate Institute of
Opthalmology at Madurai.

idsads

Sir, .

I am directed to refer to your letter number nil dated the 25th
october,1995 and in continuation of this Ministry's Letter of Intent
No.U.12012/2/95-ME(P) dated the 12th october,1995 on the subject
mentioned above and to convey the approval of the Central Government of
the scheme submitted by the Administrator, Arvind Eye Hospital and
Postgraduate Institute of Opthalmology, Madurai for increasing two
seats in M.S. in Opthalmology (from 2 seats to 4 seats) and two seats
in Diplema in Opthalmology (from 6 seats to 8 seats) at Arvind Eye
Hospital and Postgraduate Institute of Opthalmolgy, Madurai.

2. This approval of the scheme is initially for a period of one
year. It will .be renewed after verification of the achievements and
physical and other infrastructural facilities as stipulated in Letter
of Intent and accepted by the Administrator, Arvind Eye Hospital &
Postgraduate Institute of Opthalmology, Madurai.

3. The receipt of this letter may kindly be acknowledged.

Yours faithfully,
!

(H.N.Yadav)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
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